
 
 
 
 
 

Mass Times  
Saturday Vigil  -  5:30 PM     
Sunday Mornings - 8:30 AM* 
          and 11:00 AM  
Weekday Mass - Wednesday,     
  Thursday, and Friday - 9:00 AM*  

 

* Livestreaming is available for 
those who are sick or homebound 

(or have other extenuating 
circumstances) 

 

Our Lady of Guadalupe 

 
“A parish with open arms and caring hearts” 

 
 

Our Mission Statement 
“Our Lady of Guadalupe parish is a diverse, welcoming Catholic 

community rooted in West Seattle.  Led by the Holy Spirit, we gather 
in prayer and live as disciples of Jesus Christ.  United in our core 
value, we serve our community and care for all God’s creation.” 
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“Lent is the season in which we ought to be surprised by joy. Our            
self-sacrifices serve no purpose unless, by laying aside this or that desire, 
we are able to focus on our heart’s deepest longing: unity with Christ. In 
him-- in his suffering and death, his resurrection and triumph, we find our 
truest joy.”      - Bread and Wine 

FIFTH SUNDAYIN 



A Letter From Fr. Kevin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brothers and sisters in Christ, 

With a mere two weeks left in our Lenten pilgrimage of spirit, I wanted to share with you all something 
that has long been a meaningful—though challenging—piece of my own annual Lenten journey.  Ever since I first 
discovered this reflection, I have viewed it as a sign from God indicating—at least in part—what he wanted me to 
work on, to strive for and to pray about as I make my way through Lent each year. As we all draw near to the 
closing stages of this year’s Lenten journey, it is not too late to jumpstart the fasting Lent summons us to          
undertake. This reflection offers food for thought about how one might practice fasting, even if only for the final 
two weeks of the season.  
 

Fast from worry, and feast on divine order by trusting in God. 
Fast from complaining, and feast on appreciation. 

Fast from negativity, and feast on affirmation. 
Fast from unrelenting pressures, and feast on unceasing prayer. 

Fast from hostility, and feast on non-resistance. 
Fast from bitterness and resentment, and feast on mercy and forgiveness. 

Fast from self-concern, and feast on compassion for others. 
Fast from the shadows of sorrow, and feast on the sunlight of serenity. 

Fast from idle gossip, and feast on purposeful silence. 
Fast from judging others, and feast on God’s presence within them. 
Fast from emphasis on differences, and feast on the unity of all life. 

Fast from apparent darkness, and feast on the reality of light. 
Fast from thoughts of illness, and feast on the healing power of God. 

Fast from words that pollute, and feast on phrases that purify. 
Fast from discontent, and feast on gratitude. 

Fast from anger, and feast on tranquility. 
Fast from anxiety, and feast on confidence. 

Fast from discouragement, and feast on hope. 
Fast from facts that depress, and feast on truths that uplift. 

Fast from lethargy, and feast on enthusiasm. 
Fast from suspicion, and feast on trust. 

Fast from thoughts that weaken, and feast on promises that fortify. 
Fast from worries that overwhelm, and feast on prayer that undergirds. 

 

 May our Lenten fast bring us to the Paschal Feast of Easter enlivened in spirit and renewed in joy. 
 
      Lent blessings to all, 

           Fr. Kevin 



Don Faulhaber 
Richie Gillespie & 
       Family 
Christine Hackett 
Lisa Havens 
Ben Ibach 
Dolores Immel 
Christine Iwanyk 
Chris Johnson 

Rudesinda Arreza 
Richard Aspiras 
Rod Benedict 
Mary Johnson Carlson 
Fr. Bill Cleary 
Maggie Cordasco 
Mel Dennis 
Doris Doyle 
Henry Eiring 
Debi Erckman 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

March 26th - Fifth Sunday of Lent  
Reading 1:  Ezekiel  37:12-14 
Reading 2:   Romans  8:8-11 

Gospel:  John  11:1-45     
 
 

April 2nd - Palm Sunday  
Gospel At The Processing:  Matthew  21:1-11 

Reading 1:  Isaiah 50:4-7 
Reading 2:   Philippians  2:6-11 
Gospel:  Matthew  26:14-27:66     

Sharon Lyons-Huber 
Dennis Moran 
George Niznansky 
Jaxson Rivera 
Daniel Ocasio Gonzales Salinas 

Keith Soyka 
John Sullivan 
Al Tokarse 
Fr. Jack Walmseley 
John Gene Wong Jr. 

REST IN PEACE...Please keep Mary Lou Williams and Gil Limpo and 

their families in your prayers, as they recently passed away.  Eternal rest 
grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. 

Journey Of The Elect 
 

This week we celebrate the third and final Scrutiny with the Gospel 
story of the raising of Lazarus.  Death is our greatest fear and this 
story reminds us that God’s power and mercy are greater than 
ANY fear, sin or pain that we have in our lives.  Sharon, our Elect, is 
asked to think about what needs to die in her life in order for her 
to receive the new life being offered to her in baptism.  For some, 
the question of whether they even want to come out of the tomb 
is important, whether they are willing to risk coming out into the 
light of Christ to see what awaits them.  She has also been          
presented with The Lord’s Prayer, which teaches us that God loves 
as a loving father and will “give us …our daily bread” and “lead us 
from temptation.”  As Sharon and Jessica (our candidate for Full 
Communion) approach these last days of preparation before the 
Easter sacraments, keep them in your prayers.  

Volunteers Needed To Help  
With Palm Sunday Processions 

 

This year we will begin our Palm Sunday liturgies in the Walmesley 
Center gym and then process to the church for the rest of Mass 
(weather permitting).  Volunteers are needed to help monitor the 
SW Myrtle Street crosswalk while people walk to the church.  
Note: Persons with limited ability are welcome to gather in the 
church ahead of time and we will ensure that you will receive a 
palm.  Contact Helen, heleno@olgseattle.org or Parish Office. 

Sacraments 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Please call the parish office. 

 

COMMUNION IN THE HOME 
Please call the parish office. 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturdays  -  4:15 PM to 5:00 PM 

 (or by appointment through the Parish Office)  

Please hold these individuals in prayer for the month. 

Special Intention Mass for Ryan Jamoua - Wednesday, March  29th 

Memorial Mass for Carolyn Longshore & Lisa Jones -Thursday, March 30th 

Special Intention Mass for Nada Jamoua  -  Friday, March 31st 

Our parish’s Leadership Team 
is committed to keeping     
parishioners up to date on 
this important Archdiocesan’s 
initiative to respond to cur-
rent realities facing parishes. 
This includes answers to 
questions, recent develop-

ments, and parish opportunities to participate in the 
process in our bulletin, newsletter, and on our WEB-
SITE. 

QUESTION:  Are other dioceses doing this?   
Yes. Dioceses across the Unites States have imple-
mented similar initiatives. 

The Partners in the Gospel Core Team has connected 
with many of them to hear their stories and gather 
recommendations. Using these insights, our archdioce-
san team developed a planning and consultation    
model that reflects the uniqueness of the Archdiocese 
of Seattle. Our model is more consultative, embraces 
our cultural diversity and history, and reflects our large 
geography that includes concentrated city centers as 
well as suburban and rural communities. While we  
appreciate the guidance and insights from other      
dioceses, success in the Archdiocese of Seattle will 
come from the creativity and collaboration of each 
parish family, led by the Holy Spirit. 

Easter Flower Donations 
 

It is that time of year to begin planning for our Easter 
celebrations.  The Arts and Environment Committee is 
hard at work to create another wonderful place for wor-
ship and prayer and your donations can help with this 
effort.  Envelopes are in the pews.  You can also donate 
at our parish website. Donations in honor or in memory 
of a loved one are also possible.  Thank you for your 
generosity! 

mailto:heleno@olgseattle.org
https://olgseattle.org/partners-in-the-gospel
https://olgseattle.org/partners-in-the-gospel
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=tYgT1GfNxRUldiimjHMvOe1AbEb2rVcnIcMRJy53nX21q4qJDDuf89STNCYkcYRM2evTpo0mld6BrVzd2nG0p0OKEb89f8OjdENa_mpL0ic=&ver=3


 





     Family Faith Formation  

Home Ministries 

Have you ever wanted to serve the homebound in our communi-
ty?  If you feel called by the Holy Spirit, we have a place for you 
as a Eucharistic Minister!  For more  information, please email 
srmary@olgseattle.org 
 
 
 

Communion For The Sick 
 

If you have not been able to return to 
Mass due to illness, concerns about 
COVID, aging  issues or mobility con-
cerns, please call us at the   parish 
office 206 935-0358 or email Sr Mary 
at srmary@olgseattle.org.  We are 
here to support you.    

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Bring Your St. Vincent de Paul Food  
Donations When You Come To Mass 

 

We have returned the St Vincent de Paul Donation 

basket to the front of the altar steps.  You are invited to bring 

your donations forward during the offertory which will be includ-

ed in the blessing of the gifts.  This is a great way for children to 

be more involved in Mass while also helping those in need.   

                         CLICK HERE for list of needed items.   

“Item of the Week” is CANNED SOUP 

 

One Parish, One Prisoner 

 

Meeting Beau and Marcy 

OLG’s participation in the One Parish One Prisoner (OPOP)      
ministry has begun! With the generous support of the OLG     
community and the Sisters of Providence, we have enough    
funding and volunteers to support our two new soon-to-be-
released friends, Beau and Marcy, each with a dedicated team to 
support them on their release journey. This month, both teams 
begin by introducing ourselves to Beau and Marcy, discovering 
and connecting with each other through letter-writing.  

Team Beau:  Kathy Campbell, Terre and Martin Martinez, Susan 
Holmes, Sr. Sharon Fitzpatrick.  Team Marcy:  Kelley MacKenzie, 
Sally Crone, David Fitton, Michael Bunney, Sue Ring, Beth       
Colehour, Raymond French-more. 

Want to get involved?  Attend any Mass the weekend of April 22-

23 to participate in the Parish Blessing of our teams, and keep us 

in your prayers as we welcome Beau and Marcy.  Watch this 

space and the OLG Outreach page to stay updated on our        

journey. Thanks again, OLG!  

Support Our Ministries 

Easter is just two weeks away. What 
can you do as a family to help your 
children better understand Holy 
Week and Easter? One visual for 
your children is make a Holy Week 
Basket to help children tell the story 
of Holy Week from the Last Supper 
to the Resurrection. Each egg is filled 
with an item to help them tell the story. This is easy to 
put together. Instructions are on our Family Sharing 
page https://bit.ly/OLGFamilies and in the Family     
Center in the vestibule. 
 

Sunday morning Children’s Faith        
Formation small groups and preschool   
continue this week in the school. We 
will be doing a craft for Lent as well as 
our regular lesson. 

 

 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible Camp! Save the date July 10-14!  

For children entering preschool through grade 5 in     
September.  Registration is available at https://bit.ly/
olgvbcregistration  

 

 
 

 Parish Finance Council 

 
 

Our Lady of Guadalupe is seeking   
2-3 individuals to join the Parish     
Finance Council.  The Parish Finance 
Council supports the good govern-
ance of OLG  in order to maintain 

healthy parish finances and plan for our continued growth 
to carry out our mission and plan. This helps there to be 
accountability to the diocese and to the parishion-
ers.    Prior experience in finance and budgeting is desired. 
School parent?  This counts towards volunteer hours! The 
council meets the 3rd Wednesday of the month.   

If interested please contact Michelle Scheving, 
michelles@olgeattle.org or 206-935-0358.   

               Parish Needs  

mailto:marionk@olgseattle.org
https://files.ecatholic.com/1199/documents/2023/2/SVDP%20Pantry%20Needs%202023.pdf?t=1676326518000
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fundergroundministries.org%2Fopop&data=05%7C01%7Coutreach%40olgseattle.org%7Cf41711458a7c4059a6cf08db28c0967e%7C6828f7c360cc47e08900e14cc2a6018d%7C0%7C0%7C638148579942829772%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.olgseattle.org%2Fheart&data=05%7C01%7Coutreach%40olgseattle.org%7Cf41711458a7c4059a6cf08db28c0967e%7C6828f7c360cc47e08900e14cc2a6018d%7C0%7C0%7C638148579942829772%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey
https://bit.ly/OLGFamilies
https://bit.ly/olgvbcregistration
https://bit.ly/olgvbcregistration
mailto:michelles@olgeattle.org


                             Upcoming Events 
 

                           

 
    

Parents Night Out -  March 30th 
P & B Wines—309 S. Cloverdale St, Seattle, 98108 

 

"We are excited to host Parents Night Out in support 
of our school. Join your fellow OLG parents for wine 
tasting and small bites anytime between 5:30 p.m. - 
7:00 p.m. at Princess and Bear Tasting Room. They 
will generously donate a portion of all proceeds to 
our school. P&B features small, boutique wineries in 
France, many of which are owned by women and 
grown organically. Come support the school and the 
West Seattle community! " 

 

 

 

 

 

Pray / Eat  / Watch - March 31st 
Stations of the Cross  -  5:30 p.m.  

Lenten Fish Dinner 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
Watch “The Letter”  -  7:30 p.m. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Station 37  -  Fire Safety Fair  -   Saturday, April 1, 

2023  -  12:00 noon to 2:00 p.m. 
7700 35th Avenue SW 

South West Seattle and West Seattle neighbors,  please 
join us for a free family-friendly event for all ages! 
Learn about fire prevention & life-safety at home. 

Explore a working fire engine,  
ladder truck and fire station. 
Watch CPR demonstrations. 

Join Firefighter Story Time with the Fire Chief. 
Get creative at the arts & crafts table and more! 

 

Light Refreshment provided. 
 

For disability accommodations or accessibility info       
contact 206-291-7681 or fireinfo@seattle.gov  . 

 

                               

 

 

   Divine Mercy Sunday - April 16th     

 

                      Second Sunday of Easter 
                      Holy Rosary West Seattle 

2:00 p.m.  -  Confession  -  Adoration 
  3:00 p.m.  -  Chaplet of Divine Mercy 

Closing with Benediction 
 
 

 
 

Blessing of One Parish, One Prisoner Teams 

All Masses the weekend of April 22-23 
 

 
 
 

Loop The Lupe - June 3rd 
We’re back with the 2023 Loop The 
‘Lupe, Seattle’s best 5K obstacle 
course fun run!  The event will take 
place at Walt Hundley Playfield in 
West Seattle on Saturday, June 
3rd.  Join the 115 participants who 

have already registered.  If you are thinking about being part 
of this year’s Loop the ‘Lupe don’t miss out and register    
early!  Prices go up March 17.  Participate in the Family 
Wave Obstacle course 5K, the new Elite Wave Obstacle 
Course 5K, Fun Run 5K, or Senior Saunter.   

Can’t participate but still want to get involved?  Sign up to 
volunteer.  This event isn’t possible without the over 75 
amazing volunteers needed.  There is something for every-
one.   

 
 

Fr. Kevin’s 25th Anniversary  
Of His Ordination  -  The Weekend of June 10-11 

Volunteers Needed 
 

This is an important milestone in a priest’s life and now is 
the time to begin planning for this joyous occasion.  Volun-
teers are needed to be part of a steering committee to help 
oversee this effort.  Contact Helen, heleno@olgseattle.org    

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.theprincessandthebear.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cmichelles%40olgseattle.org%7C9409f283c8974d59e5c808db1e67f833%7C6828f7c360cc47e08900e14cc2a6018d%7C0%7C0%7C638137204147581859%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZ
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040544A4AB2FA6F49-loop1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040544A4AB2FA6F49-loop1
mailto:heleno@olgseattle.org
https://runsignup.com/Race/Register/?raceId=93996


Other News To Share 

     BUSINESS OF THE WEEK 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

“Thus says the Lord God: I am going to open your graves, and 
bring you up from your graves” —Ezekiel 37:12 

As we near the end of Lent, the readings remind us that        
although something may appear dead, God can bring new life 
to it. We may be fearful about the direction things are going 
when we hear about species extinction, polluted waterways, 
or wildfires ravaging forests. This week, keep your eyes and 
ears open for stories and examples of the regenerative power 
of nature. Look for reminders of new life coming from what 
seems like death: a seed planted that will sprout, a cocoon 
that will bring forth a butterfly, or an egg that will crack for a 
bird to be hatched. 

 

 
 

 
Principal Search  

Committee Update 

 

Help us find the next leader of OLG 
school.  This past week the position 

was posted on the Archdiocese of Seattle job board Frontline 
Applitrack.  We are looking for a collaborative, proac-
tive, strategic, and visionary principal to build on Our Lady of 
Guadalupe’s 61 years of excellence. The ideal candidate com-
municates effectively with parents, staff, and community 
members. They are an experienced leader, administrator, and 
educator who will provide support and inspiration to OLG’s 
dedicated educators. They are committed to addressing the 
challenges of providing access to Catholic education for all and 
finding ways to enrich the school so that it continues to grow 
and thrive.  Spread the word!! 

 

           Comment Box 

Do you have a comment or question for 
OLG?  Please submit it in our new     Com-
ment Box located in the Narthex on the 
right side of the doors as you enter the 
Church. 

 

    

 

 

 

Why “DIP” JAR? 

In 2021, only 19% of US trans-
actions used cash and this is 
especially true for the younger 
generations!  In response to 
this new reality, our parish 
wants to make it easier for 
those who don’t carry cash or a 
check (or even know what a 

check is!), or aren’t registered to donate online to make     
contributions to OLG.  A “DIP” Jar makes that possible…. 

The Dip Jar this week is currently preset at $5 for Saint     
Vincent de Paul ministries. To maximize your donation, you 
will be charged a service fee of your transaction, which is 
3.5%. And yes, you can “dip” more than once if you want to 
donate a larger amount.  

Adult Confirmation Preparation  
 

This program begins on Tuesday, April 18 from 6:30 p.m. to 
7:45 p.m. by Zoom.  The program involves eight sessions with 
the celebration taking place soon afterwards.  The sacrament 
of Confirmation completes our Catholic initiation and makes 
it possible for us to participate as godparents, sponsors, and 
other liturgical roles in our Church.  Contact Helen, hele-
no@olgseattle.org , 206-935-0358.  
 

 

What To Do With Old Palms? 
 

Because they have been blessed, it is important to treat them 
with reverence and respect.  You can bury them or place 
them in the basket in the back of church where we will take 
care of them.   

Annual Letter From Archbishop Etienne 
 

The letter written on the 10th anniversary of Pope Francis’ 
papacy has just been published.  You can read it HERE. 

https://www.applitrack.com/seattlearch/onlineapp/default.aspx?AppliTrackPostingSearch=location:%22Our+Lady+of+Guadalupe%2c+Seattle%22
https://www.applitrack.com/seattlearch/onlineapp/default.aspx?AppliTrackPostingSearch=location:%22Our+Lady+of+Guadalupe%2c+Seattle%22
mailto:heleno@olgseattle.org
mailto:heleno@olgseattle.org
https://archseattle.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/20230313-ArchbishopLetter.pdf


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Have you ever wondered what makes St. Vincent de Paul 

different from other human services organizations? Certainly 

there are various logistics we could share with you about how 

we function differently on a practical level. Instead, we invite 

you to take a moment to think about a time in your life when 

you were going through something difficult and how you felt. 

Was there anyone in your life who sat with you and listened 

for minutes, hours, or days? Or who simply gave you a     

knowing look that said, “I see you. I’m with you.” Perhaps 

they couldn’t “fix” what was going on in your life at that     

moment, but they brought Christ to you through the love 

they poured out. That is the heart of St. Vincent de Paul.  
 

Our Vincentians provide tangible support, but more             

importantly, we seek to bring Christ to others by simply      

recognizing the dignity of every neighbor of our community, 

being with them during their struggles, celebrating in their 

joys, and showing up with love – the absence of judgment.  
 

“Be kind and love, for love is your first gift to the poor. They 

will appreciate your kindness and your love more than all else 

you bring them.” -Blessed Rosalie Rendu 
 

Curious about ways you can support St. Vincent de Paul? 

Become a volunteer! While we always welcome more 
home visit volunteers, we are also in need of help 
with marketing, communications and grant research/
writing. Learn more by contacting Bob Bucci at 
bbooch@comcast.net or (412) 303-1795.  

Make a donation! You can make a gift online by visiting 
https://olgseattle.org/ways-to-give and selecting St. 
Vincent de Paul as your designation.  

Pray for neighbors in need! Please also pray for our      
Vincentians who strive to serve as the hands and feet 
of Jesus.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

OLG/HOLY FAMILY ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

February 2023 

 
INCOME                                                                         _   

 Parish donations…………………………….$8,232.00 
 Other SVdP…………………………………….$1,500.00 
 Other……………………………………………..$3,150.00 
TOTAL INCOME……………………………………….$12,882.00 
 
ASSISTANCE GIVEN      
 Housing (Mortgage/Rent)…………….$11,493.50 
 Utilities…………………………………………..$2,452.09 
 Clothes………………………………………………$307.09 
 Household…………………………………………$275.00 
 Medical/Treatment…………………….…….$150.00 
 Telephone…………………………………………..$62.90 
 Operating Expense…………………………….$101.51 
 Other…………………………………………………$153.25 
 Uncategorized…………………………….___ $292.50 
TOTAL EXPENDITURE……………………………….$15,287.84 
 
IN-KIND ASSISTANCE      
 Food………………………………………………..$2,935.00 
 Furniture………………………………………….…$900.00 
 Other………………………………………………….$920.00 
TOTAL IN-KIND ASSISTANCE…………………….…$4,755.00 
 
TOTAL IMPACT       
Total Households Contacted……………………………..108 
Total Adults & Kids Provided with Assistance…...137 
 
Thanks to your generosity, we were able to help 26 families 
in our community catch up on rent/mortgage or pay off their 
utility bills in February.  We are so grateful for your incredible 
generosity! 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Also,  to help domestic violence survivors, homeless and other low-income individuals and families moving into permanent 
housing, click on the link below to order basic needs from Amazon Wishlists.  Items will be delivered to our Parish and         
distributed by our team.   
 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/12Q1UIMB4SYS/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_3  

https://olgseattle.org/ways-to-give
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2F12Q1UIMB4SYS%2Fref%3Dnav_wishlist_lists_3&data=05%7C01%7Coutreach%40olgseattle.org%7C5b5bc4be9289468a1b3f08db0ecd22bf%7C6828f7c360cc47e08900e14cc2a6018d%7C




 
 

Questions? Or if you are interested in helping out:  
sarahr@olgseattle.org 

 

 
 

 



Questions? outreach@olgseattle.org  

mailto:outreach@olgseattle.org


Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish & School acknowledges that we are on the traditional land of the first people of 

Seattle, the Duwamish People past and present, and honor with gratitude the land itself and the Duwamish Tribe. 

OLG Leadership 
 

Parish Finance Council  - The Finance Council is a consultative body that provides advice concerning the stewardship of fiscal resources.  
Current members are: Maryann Crissey—Chair, Colleen Hardy, Dan Merlino, Mario Santos and Clem Zipp 
 

Parish Pastoral Council  - The Pastoral Council is a consultative body that provides advice concerning pastoral issues including long-term 
planning, mission effectiveness, and creating a more united church.   
Current members are: Andrew Chin—Chair, Solita Argana, Mike Galang, Velma Jones, Nicole Monroe, Matt Prociv and Cindy Tewes 

 

School Commission - The School Commission is a consultative body that assists leadership in the areas of long term planning, policy       
development, finances, facilities and resource development.   
Current members are: Jason Howell—Chair, Cayley Crotty, Seth Doyle, Mario Santos, and Justin Umagat 

JUST SOME OF THE BENEFITS: 

• Support the work of the Church without ever having to            
remember your checkbook again! 

• Donations can be made by Checking, Savings, Credit or Debit 
Cards. 

• Credit Card Option Allows you to take Advantage of any Benefits 
such as Airline Mileage or Cash Bonuses. 

• You can user Multiple Accounts for Giving (Credit Cards or Bank 
Accounts.) 

• Select Date & Frequency for your Gift to be processed. 

• Maximum Flexibility in Giving to your Church’s Needs (Church, 
School, Outreach.) 

Our Lady Of Guadalupe School        

Academic Excellence Initiative 
This year’s Auction Fund-A-Need raised $20,000 to support our teachers with summer stipends and training opportunities  -  
Thank you to our generous attendees, donors and volunteers.  YOU CAN HELP UP meet an additional $10,000 matching 
gift!  To learn more and to donate:  https://www.guadalupe-school.org/fundraising/auction/  

 

Lenten Preparations - During Lent, as we reflect on the Breath of Life, we recognize that Jesus calls us to breathe new life 
into the world around us through prayer, fasting, and almsgiving. We invite you to find ways/time to BREATHE - inhale and 
recognize that God is continually breathing life into you; exhale and reflect on the ways you are breathing life into the world 
around you. We hold you, our OLG faith community, in our prayers as we journey toward our new life in Christ at Easter. We 
are grateful for the light you share with us. May you have a blessed Lenten season! 

Upcoming Dates  
See our calendar for details:  https://www.guadalupe-school.org/calendar/ 

• April 6  -  Holy Thursday Soup Supper 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Walmesley Center.  Bring your bowl and spoon for a meal 
hosted by school staff.  Mass of the Lord’s Supper follows at 7:00 p.m. 

• April 7  -  Living Stations of the Cross (student led)  11:00 p.m. 

Fast, Easy & Secure.  Get Started Today! 

FAQ’s 

Can I put different amounts in offerings 
and have all of them withdrawn at 
different times? 

Yes.  You will need to enter each          
donation separately.  You will receive a 
receipt for each one. 
 

Without a canceled check, how can I 
prove I made my contribution? 

It will appear on your bank statement. 

To set up an online giving account, just visit our website at olgseattle.org and follow instructions to create an 
online profile. 

ONLINE GIVING 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.guadalupe-school.org%2Ffundraising%2Fauction%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csandyp%40olgseattle.org%7Ceceab2e9d028440d31d908db2966bce9%7C6828f7c360cc47e08900e14cc2a6018d%7C0%7C0%7C638149293412819146%7CU
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.guadalupe-school.org%2Fcalendar%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csandyp%40olgseattle.org%7C76cc824bc4b54a73ad7a08db0e01f023%7C6828f7c360cc47e08900e14cc2a6018d%7C0%7C0%7C638119173712955881%7CUnknown%7CTWFp
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=tYgT1GfNxRUldiimjHMvOe1AbEb2rVcnIcMRJy53nX21q4qJDDuf89STNCYkcYRM2evTpo0mld6BrVzd2nG0p0OKEb89f8OjdENa_mpL0ic=&ver=3



